

Dear Suntree Families,

Happy Fall! It's hard to believe we have been in school almost six weeks. Our students and staff are doing an amazing job of adjusting to our new normal. We are now in a routine and our school days are running smoothly and efficiently. I want to take this opportunity to thank you again for your patience and understanding as we tread through these unprecedented times.

Whether an e-Learner or a brick and mortar student, it is very important for your child to be on time each and every day. When your child is late for school, he/she is missing valuable instruction time; in addition, tardiness disrupts learning. We understand, from time to time, occasional circumstances do arise; but please make every effort to have your student ready to start the school day at 8:00am.

Please remember that the front office is open by appointment only and the doors will remain locked at all times. If you are picking up your child early, call the front office when you pull into the parking lot. We will then call your child from the classroom and unlock the door so you can sign him/her out. If your child is tardy, it is still necessary for you to come to the office and sign them in. Our office hours are 7:30am-3:30 pm daily.

Finally, I want to remind you that the teacher is your first point of contact for any issues that arise. Be it a computer problem, FOCUS

question or any other concern, please contact your child's teacher. If he/she does not have the answer, they will forward your message to the appropriate person. We appreciate your cooperation.

Sincerely,

Dr. Shari Tressler Principal Our Mission Statement
Provide a safe, rigorous, and
inclusive learning
environment where every
student excels academically,
socially, and
emotionally.



CALENDAR NEWS

Thursday	SAC Zoom Meeting
October 1	6:30pm
Friday	Early Release
October 2	1:15pm Dismissal
Thursday	PTO Zoom Meeting
October 8	6:30pm
Friday	Early Release
October 9	1:15pm Dismissal
Friday	Early Release
October 16	1:15pm Dismissal
Friday	End of
October 23	First Quarter
Friday	Early Release
October 23	1:15pm Dismissal
Friday	Report Cards Posted
October 30	on FOCUS
Friday	Early Release
October 30	1:15pm Dismissal

Thank You!

Thank you to the following who helped us have a great start to the school year!

Suntree PTO Hissam Family Cleveland Family Mr. and Mrs. Griffith Valderamma Orthodontics Hope Church Suntree Rotary Associates of Publix Community Credit Union Sandy and Richard Myers **Barry University** Buena Víta Roger Carpenter-Quality RV Kona Ice Wawa Mathnasium Jimmy John's Kíwanís of Eau Gallie/ Suntree Air Force 333rd Recruitment Office

We appreciate all you do for the students and staff at Suntree Elementary!



Visit the following site for more information:

https://schoolinsuranceofflorida.com/



SCHOOL ADVISORY COUNCIL

ZOOM MEETING OCT. 1st 6:30pm



Crossing Guards Needed!

Phone 321-474-1453 for more information!

Now Hiring Bus Drivers!

Visit <u>www.brevardschools.org</u> for more information!



Thank you for keeping your student home when he/she is not feeling well.

We appreciate you following the safety protocols set forth by the district and the state.











The USDA will extend the Summer Food Service Program through the end of December or until funding is depleted. Log on to the BPS website for additional information. www.brevardschools.org Suntree Elementary
Personal Best!

Asa F. Tyler R. Kelsey K. Rogan C.



A BIG THANK YOU TO......



For providing our teachers with meal gift certificates!



For providing dinner to our staff on virtual open house night.

Will be provided to all students!
(including e-Learners)
If you haven't done so, please let the teacher know what size.

PTO Zoom Meeting
Thursday, October 8th - 6:30pm



RENEE THE ATTORNEY

(321) 926-8002















"THE MARCHICA TEAM"

Lokation Real Estate

321-720-8054